
Burn Ban 
 

EM Director Kevin Schuelke anticipates placing a burn ban on 

Monday, June 28th, 2021. The burn ban does not prohibit the 

discharge of fireworks per state statute. 

 

We are asking all county residents to use extreme caution during 

their 4th of July celebrations. Please remember to protect your 

property and the property around you. Let’s enjoy the 4th of July 

but keep individuals and property safe from fire. 

 

Thank you 


